
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 25th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

I hope you are all keeping well. 

The children have had a super day today with Blood Bikes coming in, we conducted this in a covid safe way. 

Thank you for all your involvement and your donations. There will be photographs of the day out on 

Twitter for you. It reminds us of all the things we used to do and look forward to doing them again.  

I do just want to remind parents to adhere to our mask policy on school site and follow our one-way 

systems. With rising cases at the moment, it’s important we are all careful.  

Finally, a reminder that we have a “no dogs” rule on the school grounds, which includes dogs being carried. 

We do of course have our school dog Soda, who is risk assessed and appropriately insured to be on the 

school site.  

I hope you all have a good weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

UPDATES AND INFORMATION 

Packed lunches 

As a school we always promote healthy eating to all our pupils. We provide a well-balanced, nutritional 

school lunch from our school kitchens that confirms to nutritional standards set for schools. Alternatively, 

children can bring their own packed lunch from home. Please see our website for the menu choices for our 

school meals at http://www.brattonstpeters.org.uk/media/28596/school-lunch-menu-apr-2021-to-mar-

2022.pdf 
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If you choose to send your child with a packed lunch from home, we do ask that it is nutritional and well 

balanced. We do not allow children to bring in any food items containing nuts, fizzy drinks or sweets but 

children can bring in a small wrapper bar type biscuit e.g. Penguin bar or Club biscuit but not anything 

larger than that as long as it forms part of a well-balanced packed lunch. 

I hope this clears up any confusion regarding approach. 

 

 

 



 

 

Child’s name Class Reason 

Olamide R01 For always being kind and helpful. 

Emily R02 For always being polite and helpful. Emily plays well and 

shares with her friends. She is a pleasure to have at 

lunchtime! 

Reuben 1R1 For sitting beautifully whilst eating his lunch and 

consistently using good manners.  

Lily 1R2 For showing respect to the kitchen staff. Lily will step aside 

whilst the food trolleys are coming through.  

Kristy 2R1 For showing great kindness to another pupil having 

difficulties.  

Malache 2R2 For being kind to a friend in need. Malache’s smile lights up 

the room and is a pleasure to have around at lunchtime.  

Lilly 3G1 For always being helpful at lunchtime and for having 

impeccable manners.  

Harry 3G2 For always showing wonderful manners and respect at 

lunchtime. 

Lucy 4G1 For being a kind friend at lunchtime. 

Amora 4G2 For being a super helpful and playing so very well with her 

peers! 

Lily-Mae 501 For showing respect towards adults at lunchtime. 

Mischa 502 For being very respectful at lunchtime and for having 

wonderful manners.  

Brooklyn 601 For showing consideration for his surroundings and the 

wildlife within it- thank you Brooklyn! 

Harry C 602 For being extremely helpful with the lunchtime play kits. 

Harry has packed it all away ready for the next day- thanks 

Harry! 

 

 

 

 



 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

Date Event 

Tuesday 29th June St Peter’s Day celebrations in school – pupils only 

Wednesday 7th July 601 - Canoeing Trip 

Thursday 8Th July 6O2 – Canoeing Trip 

Monday 12th July Year 6 – Cannock Chase Trip 

Friday 16th July End of term 


